
Advocacy for Physical Activity and Fitness 

Assessments 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[Organization/Company Name] 

[Recipient Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to you as a [your title/role, e.g., health advocate, parent, teacher] to emphasize the 

importance of physical activity and regular fitness assessments in our community. Engaging in 

physical activity has proven benefits not only for individual health but also for overall 

community well-being. 

Physical fitness assessments can provide crucial data that guide tailored fitness programs, 

ensuring that everyone, regardless of their current fitness level, can partake in appropriate 

exercise activities. By implementing routine fitness checks, we can track progress and motivate 

individuals to maintain or improve their physical health. 

I urge you to prioritize physical activity programs and regular fitness assessments in our 

community initiatives. Together, we can promote a healthier lifestyle, reduce healthcare costs, 

and enhance the quality of life for all. 

Thank you for considering my request. I look forward to your support in advocating for a fitter, 

healthier community. 

Sincerely, 



[Your Name] 


